State of Florida

Public Serbice Commissgion

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 2, 1998 27103499 -TL
TO: Mary A. Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical 7

FROM: Walter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Communications ﬁ

RE:

Request for deferral of Item No. 43 from the November 3, 1998 Agenda Conference

Staff requests that Item No. 43 be deferred until additional information can be obtained
from the FCC regarding interLATA ECS involving BellSouth. Recent FCC decisions regarding

limited LATA modifications may impact staff’s recommendation on the pending interLATA
routes at issue in this item. Staff requests additional time to consult with the FCC regarding
limited LATA modifications and specifically, its decision in CC Docket No. 96-159, DA 98-
2027, issued October 15, 1998.
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